THE FILIPINO ASSOCIATION OF DENMARK Copenhagen, Denmark

October 15, 1973

MEMORANDUM)

T 0 : ALL MEMBERS

We are pleased to furnish you with a copy of a circular from Consul-General Ibsen regarding the new tax law governing Filipinos residing and working abroad. Please go over it and be guided accordingly.

In this connection, the efficers of the F.A.D. would be at our clubhouse at Stenosgade 4B on two separate dates, that is October 2O and 27, to assist all members in filing their income tax returns for 1972. We shall start assisting members from 10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.

To take advantage of the tax ammesty, all tax returns must be filed and taxes paid accordinly not later than October 31.

Forms are available with me or with the Consulate.

We shall also distribute these forms on October 20 and 27.

With my best regards.

ELMO L. CARINO President